
 

 

 
 

5th June 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

YEAR 10 3 COLLEGES OPEN DAY 
 

We are pleased to let you know that on Tuesday July 4th Year 10 students will be taken to the 3 Colleges Open 
Day based at Folly Lane/Holme Lacy Campus to take part in subject workshops. 
 
It is expected that all of the students will take up this opportunity and they have already chosen workshops 
that are related to courses that they are interested in applying for. 
 
The trip will take place during school hours and transport is provided.  We will leave school at 9.00am and 
return at approx. 2.00pm. Students will need to bring lesson equipment for period 6. 
 
Students are allowed to wear appropriate smart/casual clothes for this trip and will need to bring a packed 
lunch/drink with them. Students in receipt of Free School Meals will have a meal from school provided for 
them. 
  

Students will be informed of their workshop allocations and will be told what clothing may be required, as 
some workshops require students to wear subject specific suitable clothing/footwear.  
 
Please note that for safeguarding reasons, students will not be allowed to arrive at the college independently 
or to be left in Hereford at the end of the workshops. All students need to come to school as normal and 
return home from school in their usual way. 
 
As this is a curriculum trip in school time, we do not need you to complete any permission slips to take the 
students but are informing you of our intentions for the day. If you have any queries or concerns, please 
contact me via  admin@gvsc.org.uk 
 
 Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hart 
Senior Learning Support Manager  
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